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On Feb 11, 2024, at 6:33 PM,  wrote: 

  
  

Take Action on House Bill 4129: An Important Bill for 
Care Providers 

In even-numbered years like 2024, the Oregon Legislature convenes for a “short 
session” where they consider a few important policy bills. Homecare workers have a 
very important bill called the Homecare Modernization Act (HB 4129) to help finally fix 
our payroll system to avoid late and partial pay and better connect providers and 
consumers. Can you take one minute to ask lawmakers to pass this key piece of 
legislation?  

 
https://secure.everyaction.com/pEMEhnha70K3GM0yN6PzKg2 




